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To: All Members of the Environment and Safe Communities Committee 
 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
ENVIRONMENT AND SAFE COMMUNITIES COMMITTEE - TUESDAY, 24TH 
JANUARY, 2023 , Council Chamber - Epsom Town Hall 
 
 
Please find attached the following document(s) for the meeting of the Environment and 
Safe Communities Committee to be held on Tuesday, 24th January, 2023. 
 
6. CAR PARK FEES AND CHARGES, APPENDIX 2 – ADDITIONAL 

INFORMATION: 
 
CAR PARK PERMIT PROPOSAL 2023/24 (Pages 3 - 4) 

 
 This publication provides additional information as a supplement to Appendix 2 

(Proposed Permit Fees 2023/24) of Item 6 (Car Park Fees and Charges). 

 
 
For further information, please contact democraticservices@epsom-ewell.gov.uk or tel: 
01372 732000 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Interim Chief Executive 
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Car Park Permit Proposal 2023/24 – additional item 

 

The Car Park Working Group have agreed a proposal to offer a new Resident Annual Permit in Upper 

High Street car park. The permit would be available to residents of Upper High Street and Stevens 

Close initially and applications will be capped if there is a concern that permit numbers will greatly 

impact on available spaces for visitors to Epsom’s retail establishments.  

The introductory fee is proposed to be £420 keeping it in line with the Resident permit prices in the 

car parks at Hook Road, Chessington Road and Stoneleigh Parade.  

 

 

Resident Permits Current 
Tariff 

Last 
change 

Proposed 
Tariff 

Tariff 
increase 

% 
increase 

Estimated 
revenue 
increase 

Upper High Street N/A N/A £420 N/A N/A N/K 
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